GAS MARKETING CODE OF CONDUCT REVIEW.

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this Draft Report for the
Review of the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct 2004.

In the light of Recommendation 2.
It would be agreed to repeal the Code 2004 as in Rec. 1. We would be
interested to see the proposed new regulatory ‘instrument ¢ when it comes available.

Recommendation 4.
Likewise, we would like to view the Consumer Educational document and be
advised of the manner that this would reach consumers.

Recommendation 5.
The combined Code of Conduct for Gas and Electricity is to be a good move

provided that Best Practice is always adhered to and sufficient discussion on the
implementation is achieved.

With thanks on behalf of the Consumers” Association of W.A. (Inc)
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RHONDA ALGABA

Vice- President.
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